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Welcome to our final, Summer Term newsletter.  As the     
academic year draws to a close, I’d like to take this          

opportunity to wish you a very happy holiday on behalf of 
all the staff at Sydenham Primary School.  This has been the 

strangest of years but, despite repeated challenges, your 
amazing children have continued to work hard at their   

learning,  showing enormous good humour, resilience and 
perseverance. 

We thank you for your continued support and appreciate  
everything you do to maintain the ongoing emotional     

wellbeing and academic progress of your children.  It’s a  
privilege to work with such wonderful families—you make 

our school a very special place. 

To those of you who are leaving, we wish you the very best 
of luck and hope that you have many happy memories of 
your time at Sydenham Primary School.  We won’t forget 

you! 

I hope you have a restful summer break and manage to 
spend time with your friends and loved ones.  We’ll see you 

back in school on Monday 6th September refreshed and 
ready to learn. 

Kind regards from Miss Glenny on behalf of the    
Sydenham Primary School team. 

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29:  Goals of Education 



Goodbye and good luck, Year Six.  We’ll miss you! 





Mrs Keys has so far raised £517 for The Little Princess Trust 
by    donating her hair.  Mrs Keys went in for the chop on  

Saturday and looks amazing with her new hair do! 



Hot dinners in the dining hall made a welcome return on 
Monday.  A huge thank you to the kitchen staff for   

cooking in the heat and also to our fantastic midday    
supervisors who have worked their socks off  to make 

sure the lunches have gone smoothly.  Teachers and TA’s 
have also pitched in to help with service—thank you.  

Well done to the children for using lovely table manners 
and lining up so sensibly on their way in to and out of 

the hall.  We’re very proud of you. 



We hope you enjoyed our 
balloon arch and bubble  

machine! 



YR LS 

Mrs Scholes’ superstar is Henry.  Henry has been a wonderful member of YR LS since the first day 
of school.  Sadly, he’s leaving us but we wish him well in his new school.  Well done, Henry! 

YR HC 

Esme has been nominated as YR HC superstar. Esme has tried so hard this year and made great 
progress with her learning. She is a good friend and very kind to the other children.  Keep up the 
great work, Esme. 

Y1 EL 

Zuzanna is Mrs Lee’s superstar this week.  Zuzanna has worked incredibly hard throughout Year 
One and this has shown in all areas of her learning. She uses all the learning characters and is a 
fantastic role model. She always comes into school with a big smile on her face.  She is an all-round 
superstar!  

Y1 CD 

Ella is the Y1 CD superstar.  Ella has had a fantastic week in the classroom. She spent a lot of time 
concentrating on her art work and produced a beautiful stain glass window piece. Her perseverance 
and determination was admirable and she helped those around her when they faced challenges. Ella 
is forever showing all her learning characters in the classroom and always wears a great big smile. 

Y2 RK  

Ms Knight’s superstar is Nisal.  Nisal has made amazing progress this year and has worked        
incredibly hard.  Nisal is relocating to Solihull and we wish him lots of luck in his new school. 

Y2 CP 

Sofia is the Y2 CP superstar.  She has been an amazing asset to Sydenham and we are so proud of 
her. Sofia is an amazing role model to others and always uses her learning characters. She is a kind 
and caring friend who will be greatly missed next year.  

Y3 JL 

Aarav is Mr Lee’s superstar. Aarav is brilliant role model to others in the class being kind, hard-
working,  patient and always using the learning characters.  Also, his standard of presentation is 
incredible and he has worked really hard to improve his drawings! Well done Aarav! 

 

 



Y3 CR 

There are several superstars in Y3 CR this week.  The first is Meena who has been chosen for her 
kindness and lovely manners.  Meena is moving house and starting a new school.  Good luck!   

Our next superstar is Charlie who will be much missed when he moves to his new school.  Charlie 
has been an enthusiastic friendly and kind boy throughout his time at Sydenham—good luck!  

Mrs Christensen and Mrs Lee have also nominated Kelsie.  This week, a child was really upset      
because their sweets had gone missing.  Kelsie hates to see other people upset, and so she gave her 
sweets to them. Well done Kelsie for being so kind and generous. 

The final Y3 CR superstar is Rajbinnd who has been chosen for her super story writing and       
confident reading to the rest of the class.  Well done! 

Y4 RK 

Alfie and Frankie are Y4 RK class superstars because they work hard every day to be ready to 
learn and kind to others.  Mrs Keys has chosen Alfie because every day she is told about his       
respectful behaviour at playtimes.  Even when football gets challenging or other children are upset, 
Alfie is  always ready to offer advice and support.  Frankie has been nominated because of his    
excellent   attitude to learning and focus on challenging himself.  Mrs Keys has been particularly  
impressed by Frankie's effort in writing.  Keep up the super work boys. 

Y4 SM 

Mrs Madahar asked the children to nominate a class superstar this week and Keva had the most 
votes. Children commented that she is a friendly, kind person who includes everyone during      
playtimes. One pupil said Keva has shown courage during difficult times and always has a smile on 
her face.  A special shout out to Nadia as well.  Nadia is relocating and we’ll really miss her! 

Y5 CB 

Miss Ball has nominated Plamena and Larisa as superstars.  They are both going to live in      
different countries (Bulgaria and Romania) and we’ll really miss them.  Both girls have been such an 
asset to the school—good luck and keep in touch. 

Y5 JE 

Japjeevan is the Y5 JE superstar for just being incredible every single day since September! Well 
done Japjeevan and keep up the fantastic work! 

Y6 KG and Y6 JvS 

Miss Gillespie and Mrs Van der Sterren just couldn’t choose only one superstar so have nominated 
everyone in Year Six.  Well done to each and every one of you. 

  


